From: Dcd Regulatory Support Team

To:

Cc:

Subject: RED-18: The Haven - Publication of the Final Inspection Report - MON-0033629 PRISM:035004304
Date: Tuesday 5 July 2022 10:09:04

Centre ID: OSV-0005236
Our Reference: MON-0033629/GH

The Haven
Timahoe
Donadea
W91 K577
Kildare

Dear Provider,

The stage 3 inspection report of The Haven carried out on 07 March 2022 is expected to be
published on 12 July 2022 on the Authority's website (www.higa.ie).

The contents of this report should not be published or disseminated by you, or by anyone
on your behalf, prior to publication date above.

Yours sincerely,

Regulatory Support Team (Disability Services)
Office of the Chief Inspector
Health Information and Quality Authority

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential and/or privileged. The information is
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended
recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents is prohibited. If
you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify the sender by telephone or
return e-mail and delete the material from your computer.

T€ an t-eolais san r¢pgomhphost seo, agus in aon ceanglin leis, faoi phribhl€id agus faoi r€n agus
le h-aghaigh an seola amh¢in. D'fh@adfadh @bhar an seoladh seo bheith faoi phribhl€id
profisi@nta n€ dlithi€il. Mura tusa an seola€y a bh€ beartaithe leis an r¢pomhphost seo a thil, t@
cosc air, n€ aon chuid de, a @s€id, a ch@ipe@l, n€ a scaoileadh. M€ th€inig s€ chugat de
bharr dearmad, t€@igh i dteagmh&il leis an seolt€ir agus scrios an t-@bhar € do riomhaire le do
thoil.

Data Protection Alert - please ensure security around this information is in keeping with the data
protection act and that the information is not used for any other purpose other than what is
transmitted in this e-malil





